
To: Committee People 
 
From: Julia, Jean & Darlene 
 
Re: Upcoming Wine Event – February 18, 2018 
 
Our wine event is months away.  Once we get through the P.I.E. Derby we will have to get started.   
 
Our first meeting is tentatively scheduled for November 9th, 2017 at the Island Grill at 6:00 pm.  
We will unveil the theme for 2018! We hope you will be as excited as we are!  Interested in being 
part of the event?  Well, respond now, because we are going to be mentioning the event at our 
October general meeting.  We wanted to give our peeps a heads up so you would have first choice 
as to what you want to sign up for. 
 
Have never been to one of our meetings?  Well, you are in for a treat.  Want to learn more about 
the wine tasting event?  Join us on November 9, 2017 at Island Grill.  Can’t make the meeting, 
but want to chair, or join, a certain committee?  No problem.  Email us.   
 
Julia Simpson - Madam DouZie – Julia@dajula.com 
Jean Dickason – jkdickason@gmail.com 
Darlene Widirstky – darlene0135@msn.com  
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